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DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

 

 

 

EXEMPTION OF PLEASURE CRAFT REGISTERED UNDER 
THE “SMALL SHIPS REGISTER” FROM THE REQUIREMENT 

TO REGISTER UNDER THE PROVISIONS OF THE 
REGISTRATION OF PLEASURE CRAFT ACT 1974 

 

 

Most regulations, notices and advice notes are available on The Isle 
of Man Government web site:  www.iomshipregistry.com or by 
contacting marine.registry@gov.im 

 

The  former  Isle of Man Harbour Board made the  Registration  of  Pleasure 
Craft (Exemption) 1985 on the 24th July 1985, by  virtue of  which any 
pleasure craft, which is already registered on  the  Small  Ships  Register 
maintained by  the Isle of Man Ship Registry (Department of Economic 
Development), is now exempted from the requirement to register in 
accordance with the provisions of the Registration of Pleasure Craft Act 1974.  
This Exemption will thus avoid any unnecessary duplication of registration 
requirements. 

 

It is to be noted that the Pleasure Craft Register is maintained by the Harbour 
Masters Division of the Department of Transport. 
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Registry Advice Note 
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